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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support of Option E
1 message

Jeremy Law <jlaw76@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 11:31 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

SBAC,
Thank you for all of the work you have done to get us to this point.  I feel that the process has been transparent and
well considered, soliciting and using input from the community.  You considered the most expensive and least
expensive options and have narrowed to a reasonable set of remaining options.  

Please ensure that all of that work has been worth it by advancing Option E for the fall vote.  Spending all of those tax
dollars on a patchwork, temporary, and disruptive solution like B or C will not have my support.  

Thank you and best of luck.

Jeremy Law
31 McAuley Rd, Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
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